
Kiski Valley Water Pollution Control Authority 
1361 SCHOOL ROAD • LEECHBURG PA 15656 
PHONE: (724) 568-3655 FAX: (724) 568-3554 

March 23, 2011 

Mr. Ronald C. Furlan, PE, Manager 
Pennsylvania DEP 
Division of Planning and Permits 
Rachel Carson Office Building 
PO Box 8774 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8774 

RE: Request for Information- Permit ID: PA0027626 
Kiski Valley Water Pollution Control Authority 

Dear Mr. Furlan: 

In response to your letter dated March 18, 2011, the Kiski Valley Water Pollution Control
Authority (KVWPCA) does not directly receive Marcellus Shale drilling process water. 
KVWPCA receives some Marcellus Shale water from McCutcheon Enterprises, Inc., via 
a sewer line. McCutcheon Enterprises receives, processes, and discharges various wastes 
including Marcellus Shale water per their (USEP A Industrial Pretreatment Program) 
Centralized Waste Treatment Facility Permit and their PADEP Solids Waste Permit. 

Please clarify if KVWPCA is still requested to perform the voluntary testing per your 
letter since KVWPCA docs not receive the Marcellus Shale water directly from a hauler. 
Also attached is a letter I sent to the P ADEP Pittsburgh office requesting guidance 
concerning the acceptance of Marcellus Shale water from McCutcheon Enterprises, Inc. 
for your review. 

 

~~,J, 
{~~ N. Kossak 
Authority Manager 
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